
311 On the Go� Team members partnered with the Community Support Systems, Inc. Organization
to celebrate the end of school year for students at Brandywine Elementary on Monday, June 14th.

As part of The Office of Community Relations� 100 Events of Summer, 311 On the Go� Team members
cheered students on via a drive-thru parade of students and parents.  With the assistance of

Principal Eunique Hunter-Blake, students received gifts, school supplies and treats.
Their parents also received County Government information regarding PGC311.


